
NOTICE TO SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 
 

Saugatuck Township has openings on its Planning Commission, Zoning Board of Appeals, and 
Zoning Board of Appeals Alternate. 
The following seats are open for appointment: 

• Planning Commission (2): The Planning Commission seats (2) are for full 3-year terms with 
an effective start date of June 30, 2025. Individuals interested in applying for appointment 
should be willing to review and research issues and deliberate objectively in cooperation with 
other Board/Commission members. To serve in one of these positions, you must (1) be a 
resident of Saugatuck Township, (2) have time to attend monthly meetings, and (3) prepare 
as necessary. 

• Zoning Boad of Appeals (2): The Zoning Board of Appeals seats (2) are for full 3-year 
terms with an effective start date of June 30, 2025. Individuals interested in applying for 
appointment should be willing to research, review, and objectively deliberate in cooperation 
with other board/commission members. To serve in one of these positions, you must (1) be a 
resident of Saugatuck Township, (2) have time to attend monthly meetings, and (3) prepare 
as necessary. 

• Zoning Board of Appeals Alternate (1). The Zoning Board of Appeals Alternate seat (1) is 
for a full 3-year term with an effective start date of June 30, 2025. Individuals interested in 
applying for appointment should be willing to research, review, and objectively deliberate in 
cooperation with other board/commission members. To serve in one of these positions, you 
must (1) be a resident of Saugatuck Township, (2) have time to attend monthly meetings, and 
(3) prepare as necessary. 

Applicants must complete an Application for Appointment, which can be found at the 
Township Office or at www.saugatucktownshipmi.gov. Completed applications will be 
considered by the Township Board at a regularly scheduled meeting on June 11th, 2025. 
Applicants are encouraged to attend the meeting. Deadline to apply is Friday, May 30th, 2025. If 
you previously submitted an Application for Appointment and would like to be reconsidered for 
a position, please contact the Township Office at 269-857-7721 or 
ddefranco@saugatucktownshipmi.gov to let the office know your intention. Please contact the 
Township Office with any questions and/or to view the Township’s adopted appointment policy.  
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